I Sprint Corp., ¢/o J.P. Wireless Consulting, LL.C
ol | an authorized representative of Sprint
Attn: Joseph A. Papa, Jr.,
Site Acquisition Consultant for Sprint

11 Par Circle, Albany, New York 12208

518-365-9711 / joseph.a.papa@gmail.com

December 3, 2019

Via USPS Certified Mail

(7017 0190 0001 0069 1413) m@ CELY @m
Ms. Melanie A. Bachman, Esq. - DEC -5 2019
Executive Director

Connecticut Siting Council Connecticut Siting Council
Ten Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051

RE: EM-SPRINT-040-180810
Notice of Construction Complete with Documentation Certified by
a Professional Engineer
Address: 116 Newgate Road, East Granby, Connecticut
Sprint Site No. CT03XC072

Dear Executive Director Bachman:

On behalf of Sprint Spectrum Realty Company, L.P. ("Sprint"), we are notifying the Connecticut Siting
Council ("Council") that Sprint's work has been completed at the above referenced telecommunications
facility pursuant to the Council's letter of acknowledgement dated September 4, 2018 ("Letter of
Acknowledgement").

Pursuant to the second condition of the Letter of Acknowledgement, we are enclosing documentation
prepared by Infinigy Engineering and certified by a Professional Engineer, dated November 6, 2019,
that Sprint's completed installation complies with the recommendation of the previously submitted
Mount Assessment dated June 27, 2018.

If you have any questions or need anything further, please do not hesitate to contact me at 518-365-9711

or joseph.a.papa@gmail.com.
tryl !
T rﬁy yours .
~ N
JosEph A. Pﬁba, Jr.

Site Acquisition Consultant for Sprint
c/o J.P. Wireless Consulting, LL.C

11 Par Circle

Albany, NY 12208

(518)365-9711
Joseph.a.papa@gmail.com

Thank you very much for your assistance.



FROM ZERO TO INFINIGY
the solutions are endless

1033 WATERVLIET SHAKER RD, ALBANY, NY 12205

Date: November 6, 2019

State of Connecticut
CT Siting Council
10 Franklin Square, New Britain, CT 06051

Re: Letter of Completion

Sprint Site ID:  CT03XC072

Site Address: 116 Newgate Road
East Granby, CT 06026

To Whom It May Concern:

Infinigy has reviewed construction photos and general contractor redlined as-built drawings, provided by
Sprint, of the site at the aforementioned location. Construction appears to have been completed in
general conformance with the Construction Drawings Rev. B, dated June 28, 2018 by Ramaker &
Associates, Inc. with the following minor deviation from the original design.

- Existing and proposed RRHs are all mounted on the outside face of the platform mount due to
space constraints. Additionally, the 800 RRHs are mounted on the same pipe, one above the other,
and not back-to-back as shown on detail 2/A-1in the referenced CDs.

The installation appears to have been completed in general conformance with the structural
recommendations provided in the Mount Assessment by Ramaker & Associates, Inc., dated June 27,2018
and in accordance with all state and local building codes.

Please call me at 518.690.0790 should you have any questions on this matter.

Sincerely,
Infinigy

John S. Stevens, PE
Connecticut License No. 24705

11-06-19

INFINIGY ¢



